
 

 

 

On the deadline of personal arrival of students to the University of Wuppertal for studies under 

Computer Simulation in Science Master´s Programme 

 

For whom it may concern. 

 

Due to frequent requests from first-year students facing delays in obtaining German student visas at 

diplomatic missions of the Federal Republic of Germany abroad, and taking into account the experience 

of previous years, the School of Mathematics and Natural Sciences has decided to set a deadline by 

which enrolled students must arrive at the University of Wuppertal and begin their studies in the 

Computer Simulation in Science programme. Since the programme begins in October,  

October 31st has been set as the latest possible date of arrival for students. Otherwise, the student 

may be excluded from the programme or the start of their studies may be postponed for a year. This is 

because students arriving after 31 October miss an excessive number of teaching hours, which leads 

to unsatisfactory completion of the curriculum. In addition, please note that the school does not issue 

any documents such as a Late Arrival Letter. 

 
Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Francesco Knechtli 

Dean of the School of Mathematics and Natural Sciences,  

Head of the CSiS Programme 
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